The Weber County Planning Office has received a request to vacate a 10 foot public utility easement
located along the north side property line of lot 14, Snowflake Subdivision Phase 3.

The Weber County Commissioners will consider this request at a public hearing during the Commission
meeting at 10 AM on April 27, 2021. The meeting will be held in the Commission Chambers of the
Weber Center located at 2380 Washington BLVD, Ogden UT.

Meeting date and time is subject to change. Please call to confirm the meeting time and schedule at
801-399-8766.



